
The CDC is now recommending wearing cloth face
coverings in public settings.
In-home service providers may say the following to
put the customer at ease:

I want to let you know that I am healthy and do not have
symptoms of COVID-19.
I have been following social distancing and personal hygiene
guidelines.

Other Considerations:

Contact customer to ensure there is not an increased risk
for COVID-19 exposure. Make sure there is no one in the
home who is sick or quarantined for COVID-19 exposure.
Stay home if you are sick. Do not enter a patron's home
while symptomatic.

Wash hands or use hand sanitizer often.
Use disposable shoe covers if available.
Do not shake hands.
Keep a distance of at least 6 ft between you and others.
Use antiseptic wipes to wipe down your equipment, tool
bag, and cell phone after each stop.

Tips for In-Home Service Providers

Before Arriving to the Home:

While Working in the Home:

*Please remember to follow additional guidance as provided by your employer.




